
 
Peace Public School 
                       Vengara 

 
Circular No: I/PSV/ACD/Cir/2023-24/48                                                                                   Date: 03/11/2023 

 

 

Subject: Football Coaching Camp 

 

Dear Parents 

We are excited to inform you that our school is organizing a  special  camp for students 

aspiring to represent our school in the upcoming Sahodaya Football Competition, on the dates 

04th November 2023 Saturday, starting at 2:30 PM, to 05th November 2023 Sunday, 

concluding at 8:30 AM. 

Please ensure that your child arrives at the designated time and venue with appropriate 

sportswear, shoes, water bottles, and necessary equipment. 

For any inquiries or concerns regarding the camp, feel free to contact Mr. Jaseem.   

Phone: 9567922670. 

We would like to remind everyone that the smartphones are strictly prohibited in the football 

camp. 

We encourage your child's active participation in this camp, as it will contribute to their overall 

development and passion for football. 

Best regards, 

 

 

 COORDINATOR                                                                                                PRINCIPAL 

 

Consent Letter 

I am the legal parent of ____________________________, who is a student at Class ________         

I hereby grant consent for my child to participate in the football coaching camp organized by 

the school, scheduled to take place from 04th November 2023 at 2:30 PM until 05th November 

2023 at 8:30 AM.                                           

                                                                                PARENTS SIGN: _____________  


